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Reference: FOI.ICB-2324/039 
 
Subject: Sexual Assault Reports in Acute, Community Hospital, Children's & Mental Health Settings 
 
I can confirm that the ICB does not hold the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

I would like to request the following information as an FoI for the 
period from 1 January 2019 to 1 January 2023: 

 The number of rapes and indecent assaults recorded in 
the BNSSG NHS area, broken down by NHS trust, acute 
hospital ward, community hospital ward, mental health 
ward, children's ward any other inpatient area and in 
outpatient areas. 

 How many of these incidents were reported to the police. 
 The number of incidents broken down by sex of victim 

and sex of perpetrator. 
 The procedures each NHS organisation has in place for 

staff to record and report allegations. 

BNSSG ICB does not hold this information. We advise you to contact 
the providers directly; North Bristol NHS Trust (NBT), University 
Hospitals Bristol and Weston NHS Foundation Trust (UHBW), Avon 
and Wiltshire Mental Health Partnership NHS Trust (AWP) and 
Sirona care and health CIC (Community Interest Company). 
 
NBT: https://www.nbt.nhs.uk/about-us/information-
governance/freedom-information/request-information / 
foi@nbt.nhs.uk  

UHBW: https://www.uhbw.nhs.uk/p/how-we-use-your-data/freedom-
of-information-foi-requests / FreedomOfInfo@uhbw.nhs.uk 

Sirona: Sirona.hello@nhs.net 

AWP: https://www.awp.nhs.uk/contact-us/freedom-information 

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 25 April 2023 and has been approved for release by Sarah Truelove, 
Deputy Chief Executive and Chief Finance Officer for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


